
NOTICE OF PUBLIC EVENT 
ESTRELLA VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

FIRE STATION 62 GRAND OPENING AND OPEN HOUSE 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
ESTRELLA VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITEE and to the general public, that the 
ESTRELLA VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITEE is invited to attend the Fire Station 62 
Grand Opening and Open House event open to the public on Saturday, January 25, 
2025, at 9:00 a.m. located at 9300 W. Lower Buckeye Road, Phoenix, Arizona, 85053. 
 
A quorum of the ESTRELLA VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEE may be present. This 
is not a meeting. Discussion and possible action on public body issues will take place at a 
regularly scheduled meeting only.  
 
For further information, please contact the City of Phoenix Planning & Development 
Department, at 602-534-3753, pdd.longrange@phoenix.gov or visit our website for 
public meeting notices and agendas at: 
https://phoenix.gov/cityclerk/publicmeetings/notices. 
 
To request a reasonable accommodation, please contact Teleia Galaviz at 602-291- 
2559. TTY: Use 7-1-1. 
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